
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                          March 14, 2017 
 
 
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Cory Wohlrab, Jeff Hanson, Elaine Rollins, Tammy Miller 
 
Public Attendance: Dale Knipfel, Josh Knipfel, James Franz, Andy Crowley  
 
Public Input:  Dale Knipfel came to follow up on the discussion from last month about the permit that he felt was not 
legal and should not have been approved for Sue Wafle to build a shed on Brown Rd.  After further discussion, it was 
decided that at the shed’s present state the permit is legal and was approved properly by the Town Board.  
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the February meeting.  Cory Wohlrab made a motion to accept the minutes as being 
read.  Seconded by Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as presented.  
Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits:  Andy Crowley (Crowley Construction) presented a building permit for a new home for Jeff Wafle Jr.  After 
reviewing, Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the permit as presented.  Cory Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion 
carried. 
 
Old Business:  Applicants were interviewed and Shawn Lehmann accepted the Patrolman position to replace Larry Czys 
sometime around the end of April.  
 
New Business:  None 
  
Road Maintenance: Training the new patrolman. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented.  Cory 
Wohlrab seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:42 P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson.  Seconded by Cory Wohlrab.  Motion carried. 

 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


